FREE TRAINING APPLICATION
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23rd Annual Kids Are Worth It!® Conference
Scholarships will cover registration costs for the 23rd Annual Kids Are Worth It! Conference and lodging (based on the state rate for those meeting state travel regulations) for Sunday, September 8th and Monday, September 9th. Please submit this form no later than August 14th. Your scholarship slot will not be guaranteed after August 18th, 2019. 
Please complete the information below and send to Janna Estep Jordan at jestepjordan@pcaky.org or fax to 859-225-8969.
	Name: 
	

	Agency:

	

	Address:

	

	City:

	

	Phone: 

	

	Email: 

	

	Priority is given to members of the Kentucky Internet Crimes Against Children Task Force. Please indicate if this applies to you by circling yes or no. 

                                                     YES                                           NO



Lodging at the Lexington Convention Center is available for those meeting state travel regulations.  Lodging will be coordinated by Janna Estep Jordan. By signing this form, you agree to notify Janna or the Lexington Convention Center by Saturday, Sept. 7th at 10a.m. if you are not able to use your lodging. If you book a room and do not use it, you will not be eligible for future scholarship consideration. Lodging is available on a first come first served basis. 
This opportunity only allows for two nights of lodging. Please check the box below to confirm a lodging request and to verify you meet state travel regulations. 
          Sunday, 9/8/2019				[image: ]  Monday, 9/9/19				








Upon approval of your application, you will be notified and given instructions to register for the conference online.
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